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“Glory of Hyderabad,” a Chicago-based association will organize Osmania University
Centenary Celebrations in Chicago, United States of America on May 14", 2017. An exhibition
of videos and pictures pertaining to Osmania University will also be displayed on the occasion.
Mr. Ashfaq Syed, General Secretary, “Glory of Hyderabad”, Chicago, USA, invited Osmania
University Vice Chancellor Prof. S. Ramachandram to be the Chief Guest of the Centenary
Celebrations to be organized in Chicago. OU Vice-Chancellor received an invitation in this
regard.

“Glory of Hyderabad” hosted a number of events with the association of Consulate

General of India in Chicago. “Glory of Hyderabad” is a not-for-profit, secular and non-political
organization.
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